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Wednesday, November 7th

9:00 AM
GRADD Executive Committee
and

Green River Council on Aging Executive Committee

11:00 AM
ConnectGRADD Board of Directors Meeting

Thursday, November 8th
10:00 AM

811 Training
Kentucky811 has created an online 24/7 Web Ticket Entry system that makes
identifying utility line locations easier and faster than calling 811 on the phone.
Registration and training is required before using the online system. A regional
training will be offered at the GRADD Office on Thursday, November 8, 2018 from 10
am to noon. Pre-register for the training by visiting Kentucky811.org, click on
“Training” and then select “Web and Design Ticket Entry Training” to get started or
click here. This training is offered FREE of charge and targeted for local
governments, utility companies, construction companies and anyone who needs to
locate utilities before you dig. Contact Gina Boaz at the GRADD office via
ginaboaz@gradd.com or (270) 926-4433 for more information.
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Owensboro Health received the 2018 Kentucky Aging Network Awardee for
Outstanding Collaboration from the Department for Aging and Independent Living
(DAIL).

Owensboro Health also received the 2018 Outstanding Community Service Award
from the Southeastern Association of Area Agencies on Aging (SE4A)

Both awards were in recognition of the meals donated from the hospital to the home
delivered meals clients in Daviess County.

Click here to watch the video

Service Award

GRADD Chairman of the Board, Kelly Thurman and GRADD Executive Director, Jiten
Shah award Associate Director for Workforce Development Department, Jodi
Rafferty a plaque for her 25 years of service to the Green River Area Development
District.
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